SCHOOL DISTRICT OF OAKFIELD

Operational Referendum 2024

At the August 19, 2024 meeting, the School District of Oakfield Board approved an operational referendum question for the November 5, 2024 ballot. After extensive discussions with stakeholders, and key leaders, and encouraged by positive community survey results, the board decided to proceed with an operational referendum covering the next four school years.

Community Sessions

Join us for two community sessions to learn more, ask questions, and understand how this initiative benefits our schools and community.

Both sessions will be in the MS/HS Commons.

Wednesday, October 9 at 5:30 Wednesday, October 16 at 7:00

Where will the Referendum Funds Go?



maintaining our high quality educational programs



funding on-going building maintenance



maintaining a high level of staff retention



The Ask to the Community

The district is asking the community to approve **\$1,100,000** for the 2025-26, 2026-27, 2027-28, and 2028-29 school years all on a non-recurring basis.

Have Questions?

Contact Us!

Sarah Poquette, Superintendent 920-583-4117 spoquette@oakfield.k12.wi.us



Visit our website to learn _________ more about the referendum!

